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Temporary Delay Issuing Photo Enforcement Citations for Red-Light 
Violations in Tigard 

 

All photo enforcement cameras in the City of Tigard have been turned off until construction permit 
standards, required by the Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT), are met. The systems 
will remain off and no citations will be issued until the photo enforcement contractor has completed 
the work necessary at each intersection. Once a final ODOT inspection has been completed and an 
intersection is authorized to go back on-line, the City will communicate further. 
 
As a reminder, photo enforcement equipment has been installed at the following intersections: 

• SW Pacific Highway (99W) and Hall Blvd 
• SW Pacific Highway (99W) and 72nd Avenue 
• SW Pacific Highway (99W) and Durham Road 

 
For additional information on the photo enforcement program and for updates on our schedule, 
please visit https://www.tigard-or.gov/police/photo_traffic_enforcement.php  
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